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From: rose daencer
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Subject: Low impact camping
Date: Wednesday, November 6, 2024 9:00:34 PM

To the Mendocino County Planning Commissioners,

I urge you to vote NO to this proposal. It has been well stated in other
letters opposing this. There is nothing low impact about it. 
The ROADS, OUR WELLS, FIRE AND SAFETY.

How can this be regulated and be safe for our citizens?
The proposal does not serve the common good.
I urge the Planning Commission to DENY this proposal.

Thank you for your time,
rose daencer
Albion resident 
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